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 *
It was useful.

Svar Antall Prosent

Strongly agree 8

Agree 13

No opinion 4

Disagree 2

Strongly disagree 1

Is there anything else that you would have wanted information on?

Other comments (e.g. on practical issues or suggestions for future courses)

Se nylige endringer i Nettskjema (v456_5rc1)

◾ Leverte svar: 28

◾ Påbegynte svar: 0

◾ Antall invitasjoner sendt: 0

Med fritekstsvar

28,6 %

46,4 %

14,3 %

7,1 %

3,6 %

◾ Probably more useful to have this course in august

◾ "Get to know who the other phd-students are"-round.

◾ how the university can help with exchange and finance for doing a few months of the PhD abroad (it was covered very briefly though)

◾ No

◾ None, I think it was well organised.

◾ No

◾ Mots of the information overlapped with the information we have received at the department

◾ As an external candidate the 2 hours felt a bit UiO-internal

◾ It was nice as an official welcomst to the phd program, but most of the information was already known to me.

◾ None.

◾ I think it's generally a bad idea to make attendance compulsory at meeetings where you recite material we can reasonably be assumed to be familar with (such 
as everything on SV PhD webpages). I therefore believe this course should not be mandatory in its current form. My unit already had an information meeting for 
all PhD students, so I got very little out of the faculty meeting.


